COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPRING

AUNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

"3 OCT 1953

Dear 3irs,
gg.“HORQE"

I shall be glad if you will ascertain
from the Owners and let me know what arrangements
they propose making to carry out the Boller Survey
which became due at the end of July last.

Yours faithfully,

Cleriz to the
Qlagsification Committee.
The Surveyors,

BUENOS AIRES.

LIoyd’s Registg

Foundation
OIS18%~ Ol31R1- 0380




